
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

A public hearing is scheduled for the 12th day of February, 2025 at 

6:00 p.m. at Vienna City Hall located at 203 West Cotton Street for 

the purpose of the Historic Preservation Commission receiving input and 

comments to discuss the following Certificate of Appropriateness 

request. 

 

Zamarr Brown has filed an application for a Certificate of 

Appropriateness to construct a two-story 10-unit residential townhome 

development on property located at 127 East Union Street.   
 

As set forth in the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1992, the City of 

Vienna does not discriminate on the basis of disability and will assist 

citizens with special needs given proper notice (seven working days). 

The City of Vienna is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

For more information please call 229-268-4744. 

 

 

Michael Bowens 

City of Vienna 
 

 

 

 

 

 


